
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

IX to XI 
 
 

 
ISS/WEBCIR/050/23-24 

 

17th September 2023 
 
 

 

 

CHANGE IN THE DATE FOR CBSE REGISTRATION 

IX & XI 
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

For verification of students’ CBSE registration, kindly note the change in the date as 

28th September is a holiday. 

 

New Date: Wednesday, 27th September 2023.   

 

Time & venue etc. same as given in the previous circular. 

 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 

Sanchita Verma  
Principal  
Indian School Sohar 


